Education: Early Help and Safeguarding Newsletter
Thursday 7th November 2019

Welcome to the Education Early Help and Safeguarding Team newsletter. This is a fortnightly publication designed to keep schools up to date with safeguarding information but also to draw attention to new content on the Schools Safeguarding website.
Free resource; Safer Schools App
Zurich Municipal have worked in partnership with Ineque safeguarding Group to develop a Safer Schools Package with the central component being the Safer Schools App. The App content is maintained, updated and refreshed every day by the Ineque Safeguarding Team and is available free to all LEA schools that have their insurance programme with Zurich Municipal. In Birmingham this applies to all maintained schools but also to many Academies. 
The Safer Schools Birmingham Launch is on December 9th, 9.30-11.30 at Tally Ho Conference and Banqueting Centre. Booking and further information about this free event can be found here. Attending the launch event is highly recommended as you will have experts on hand to answer all your questions and also see how the App can be used by professional, parents and pupils.
Do have a look at the website where you can find out more about Ineque and the wealth of safeguarding resources delivered through the App. This App is currently in use by the Arthur Terry MAT in Birmingham and feedback from their DSLs has been very positive. 
Section 175 audit, 2019-20

Some minor changes have been made to the audit for this current academic year and the new audit is now open. One of the most significant changes is that education settings need to complete data sections once at the end of the year rather than termly. The audit can be started now but should not be submitted until end of year data has been entered. The latest date for submission is 17th April 2020. 
Safeguarding Systems and Practice Review Toolkit
An updated and revised toolkit is being piloted with schools in November and will be available to subscribing schools in January 2020. An overview of the new toolkit, including how it complements the section 175 audit, will also be shared at the February briefings. If you are interested in using this toolkit in peer to peer review contact 
educationsafeguarding@birmingham.gov.uk
February Briefings/Workshop

The main focus of the February session will be on the Early Help Assessment; how and when to complete. This session will be interactive and will be delivered in conjunction with staff from Birmingham Children’s Trust to ensure all your questions are answered fully. To book this training (which is included as part of your subscription) follow the training link from the schools safeguarding website, or go straight to the BESS booking system. 


Information and training; radicalisation and far right extremism

For those of you who could not attend the recent workshop on ‘The Changing Face of the Far Right’ delivered by West Midlands CTU, information from the session has been added to our website. There are still places left on the free BSCP training 28th November ‘Prevent (WRAP) – Raising Awareness Workshop Right Wing Extremism & the Far Right Training’.
Julia, Moira, Emma, Jane and Sam.
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